
From: Caroline Kendall
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Northern Pass
Date: Sunday, December 17, 2017 6:05:33 AM

Caroline Kendall
20 Silver Lane
Rollinsford, NH 03869

December 17, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

This is not in the best interest of New Hampshire. Please do not allow this to mar our beautiful state!

Sincerely,
Caroline Kendall
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